
VILLAGE OF OREGON 
DANE COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING REGARDING THE OREGON PUBLIC LIBRARY 
PROJECT: 

Notice is hereby given that the Oregon Public Library Board will hold a meeting on Wednesday, 
May 10, 2023 at 5:00 P.M. at the Oregon Area Senior Center, 219 S. Park St., Oregon, WI 53575 
to discuss the Oregon Public Library project with the public.  Brett Rottinghaus, Project 
Architect, will be present to explain the project and assist in answering any questions.  If you 
need further information or have questions about the meeting please contact Library Director 
Jennifer Endres Way at 608-835-2322.     

Posted 4/28/2023




